












Accompanying Document to Off-Campus Solicitation by Student Organizations
UPPS 03.06.01

Letter to Area Merchants
Attachment I


Date 



Dear San Marcos Area Merchants: 

	We at Texas State University-San Marcos appreciate the support many of you give our registered student organizations every year in their activities and programs. 
 
	Each fall we remind you that we require all off-campus solicitations by these groups to be approved by the University.  All students coming to you for funds should have the Texas State permit approving the solicitation and should be prepared to show it to you. 
 
	The University is grateful for your interest and your generosity in supporting our registered student organizations. 

Sincerely, 



Denise M. Trauth 
President 
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